
 

 

 
 

ERRATUM 
 

To:   Prospective bidders 
    
Subject:  Extension of closing date: Procurement of microfilm readers/ scanner with 

monitors 
 
Date:   07 February 2024 

                         
Kindly note on the 31st of January 2024 the National Library of South Africa issued a request for 

quotation for the Procurement of microfilm readers/ scanner with monitors. 

 

The closing date for the RFQ was as follows: 12 February 2024 at 11am. 
 

The NLSA would like to inform prospective bidder’s that the closing date has been extended to 

20 February 2024 at 11:00 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Regards,  

 
_________________                                                      

Mr. Godfrey Ditsele                           

        Chief Financial Officer                                                      

 
              

 

Enquiries: Kingsley Phutieagae, 
kingsley.phuthieagae@nlsa.ac.za  


